
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday Feb.17, 2016 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Scott Vecchiolla at 6:00 present 

were Maryann Fiske, Ronald Gray, Lyn Lovell, Jamie Luchini and Harry 

Shahnamian... Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on a motion of 

Harry Shahnamian and seconded by Maryann Fiske. The bills were reviewed and 

signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1. Discussion was held on purchasing a trailer and it was decided we 

could purchase it with our budget. No need to go to Town Meeting. 

2. Lyn was asked to see Building Inspector for a permit for the men 

to put up some studs and sheetrock in the brick building to start 

making an office for the cemetery. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50pm with the next meeting to be March 16, 

2016 at 6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


